
 
Navy League of Canada - Nanaimo Branch 
Navy League Training Centre, Nanaimo, BC 

AGENDA – Nov 27, 2024 
1. Call the meeting – Land Acknowledgment 

2. Additions to the Agenda 

3. Adoption of the Agenda 

4. Review of previous minutes All minutes are posted on nanaimonavyleague.ca 

5. Next Meeting Dates for 2024/2025 Cadet Year – as per nanaimonavyleague.ca 
website  

6. President’s Report 

7. Treasurer’s Report 

8. Screening Report 

9. CO’s Reports 

10. VID Report 

12. New Business 

• Branch Budget Discussion 15 min 

• Boats update and Budget Presentation      -Tony 

• Ladysmith Light-Up – Nov 28  

• Holiday Dinner- Dec 21 Aimee & Alicia-catering, Amphion-decorating, 
JPBell -entertainment 

• Stratly –  update       - Sabrina 
12. Fundraising Initiatives 

• Nov 9, 2024         Board Game Event report - Alicia 

• Nov 16, 2024       Winter Market report - Scot 

• Feb 15, 2025       Annual Post-Super Bowl Bottle Drive         

• TBD                     Beer and Burger  /  Cash Raffle 
13. Liaisons/Director Roles 

Director (Society Liaison)- Society President or appointed representative – Darrell Dudley 
Director (Amphion Alumni Liaison) President or appointed representative- Darrell Dudley 
Director (JP Bell Liaison) Alicia Clemance 
Director (Amphion Liaison) Melissa Boucher 
Director - Fundraising Initiatives- Louise Gilfoy (in need of event Chairs) 
Director - Awards and Recognition – Sandy Dudley 
Director - Screening - Dana Swarts 
Director - Boats Programs -Tony Parson 
Director - Canteen Program (Nievalor Delmundo, Kevin and Sherry Chisolm)  

Director(s)-Bottle Recycling programs-Nikki Ginter and Natalie Lambert (Co Chairs) 
Director - Grants Branch and Society – Vittali Focas 
Director- Service Club Liaison -? 
Director - Strategic Partnerships -? 



Director - External Communication/Media Relations -? 
Director - Marketing / Social Media - ?  
Director – Cadet Recruiting - ? 
Director – Branch Membership Development -? I need help, please? 

 

14. Adjournment – discussion with new members  

 
 

 

 

President’s Report 
Nov 27, 2024 

 

 
Team, 
 

 
I am happy to report a very busy, and successful month for the Nanaimo Branch in our 

efforts to fundraise and connect in our community. 
 

With tomorrow’s Ladysmith Light-Up parade, we will have completed four events 
including our first Craft Market, Board Game night, and hosting the VID AGM/Gala. 
 

These would not have been possible without you, and our growing community of 
amazing volunteers. 

 
Although a little complicated at times, we had the opportunity to coordinate with the 

Building Society, and Amphion Alumni in efforts to maximize our revenue from the VID 
event. A report on the success will follow. 
 

I am very appreciative and in awe of the teamwork and passion displayed over this 
month, and proud to be part of something spectacular with each of you.  

 
Get some rest, ‘cause we are just getting started. 
 

 
With gratitude, 

 
 

Scot  
 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 


